From: Chema Hernandez Gil

To: Mar, Gordon (BOS); Haney. Matt (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS)
Cc: Theresa Rutherford; Jalipa, Brent (BOS)

Subject: SEIU 1021 members support SF Paid Sick Leave

Date: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 9:59:26 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Supervisors,

| am writing on behalf of the SEIU Local 1021 San Francisco Committee on Political Education (COPE). SF COPE
has carefully heard and considered the Domestic Workers' Access to Paid Sick Leave Through a Portable System
(also known as SF Paid Sick Leave) ordinance that is on today's Budget & Finance Committee agenda and has
decided to fully support this legislation. We believe that thisis an important way of addressing the systemic
inequality that plagues nearly all domestic workers, most of them immigrant women.

We thank you for sponsoring this innovative mechanism and hope it is quickly implemented.
Sincerely,
Chema Hernéndez Gil

Political Organizer
SEIU Loca 1021



From: Board of Supervisors. (BOS)

To: BOS-Supervisors

Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Laxamana, Junko (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS)
Subject: FW: Public Comment - PTO

Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 8:46:40 AM

From: Pamela Tau <ptleel4@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 11:18 AM

To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Public Comment - PTO

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Honorable Members of the SF Board of Supervisors,
| am writing in support of the proposed PTO legislation.
My name is Pamela Tau Lee, | live at 781 16th Ave., D1.

In 2011, both my parents became ill. My dad, John from a fall and my mother was beginning to show signs of severe demential that
eventually turned into full blown Alzheimers.

Over the course of 10 years, (my mother recently passed away 1/25/2021 from COVID), eight wonderful individuals: Felt, Rex, San, Joy,
Ed, Rowena, Connie, Le, Doria and Marissa provided professional and loving care to my parents. Initially my parents received care at
home but around 2016 | needed to move them to a small assisted living facility in Millbrae.

As a former employer, | support both the initial 2016 and current proposed legislation. | support the original because | knew that most of
my parent’s caregivers worked more than one job. | could see they were exhausted, but the quality of their care never waived.

At age 73, in the event we need care, my husband and | have made plans to be able to stay at home as long as possible; | am in support of
the current proposed legislation. It offers an affordable, reasonable and clear process to provide an environment that respect the hard work
of care givers and domestic workers. It is my hope that If San Francisco passes this initiative, it can spread to other countries like
Millbrae and across the country.

Thank you
Pamela Tau Lee



